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News Release  

 

New Director of Finance Announced    
 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 22, Onerahtohkó:wa / May 2007) The Finance & Administration 
Division of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke (MCK) is very pleased to 
announce that Marcy Delisle has been selected as the new Director of Finance 
for the MCK.   
 
Delisle’s career at the MCK began in 2003 where she spent two years working 
for the Human Resources Unit, and has been the Associate Director of Finance 
and Administrative Services since 2005.  Prior to that, Marcy worked for five 
years in various capacities at Tewatohnhi’saktha, Kahnawá:ke’s Economic 
Development Authority.  
 
Delisle graduated from the prestigious John Molson School of Business at 
Concordia University earning a Bachelor of Commerce degree with a major in 
Management. 
 
Marcy Delisle will begin her new duties on Monday, May 28, 2007, working under 
the supervision of the Associate Executive Director of Finance and 
Administration, Ryan Rice. 
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For more information, please contact:        
Gene Diabo 
MCK Communications Officer 
450 632 7500 ext. 254 
gene.diabo@mck.ca     


